
 

A Level Results Days Summer 2022 
Our Sixth Form students who have sat exams in 2022 will be able to receive their results in-
person on Thursday 18 August at Kennicott Sixth Form Centre from 9.00am to 11.00am.  
Results not collected will be posted home.  If you want to authorise someone else to collect 
or to have them emailed to you then the student must contact 
exams@kingedwardvi.devon.sch.uk before results day to arrange this. 
 
GCSE & Btec Results Days Summer 2022 
Our Year 11 students who have sat exams in 2022 will be able to receive their results in-
person on Thursday 25 August at Redworth Dining Room, KEVICC from 9.00am to 11.00am.  
Results not collected will be posted home.  If you want to authorise someone else to collect 
or to have them emailed to you then the student must contact 
exams@kingedwardvi.devon.sch.uk before results day to arrange this. 
 


